
 

 

November 1, 2012 

 

Dear Keith and Jody, 

Thank you for making the recent performance of ALL HANDS ON DECK! a great experience for the staff, 

crew, and audience at Harbison Theatre at Midlands Technical College! 

AHOD was our first show of our inaugural Signature Series.  As such, we did not have an existing 

relationship with an established audience, and ticket sales could have been disastrous.  ALL HANDS ON 

DECK! sold itself, and I highly recommend it to new venues.  The recognizable song titles drew the 

Greatest Generation audience, and most of them attended with their Baby Boomer children.  We 

received very positive feedback on the performance, which had feet tapping and heads bobbing 

throughout! 

Keith and his staff were timely and thoughtful in our communication, and made planning for the 

company’s stay very easy.  Upon arrival, Jody and David were very clear in their schedule and needs, 

which helped our technical director keep everyone on time and on task.  The cast was gracious to our 

crew and we enjoyed working with the entire company. 

This show was easy to stage without looking overly simplistic. The new backdrop looks great, and the 

lighting design was impressive while achievable in a limited time frame.  Honestly, it was better than I 

had hoped for concerning a show that only had 24 hours to load in, rehearse, perform, and load out.   

ALL HANDS ON DECK! sold out at Harbison Theatre, and I believe its appeal is broad.  The tech seems 

adaptable for smaller houses, and I would confidently recommend it to other presenters.  Thank you 

again for your professionalism, your talent, and your friendly demeanor! 

Sincerely, 

 

Katie Fox 
Director of Theatre Operations 


